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MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Jeffrey P. Millington, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
   Jamie Dalton, Utility Analyst II 
 
Date:  January 4, 2008 
 
Ref:  Docket No. 00-035-T01.  Annual Report of Blue Sky Program 

 
 
The Order in Docket No. 00-035-T01 directed the Company to provide an annual report of the 

Blue Sky program.  In compliance with this Order, on December 31, 2008, the Company filed 

with the Commission its Annual Report of the Blue Sky Program covering the period from 

September 2006 through August 2007.  On November 19, 2007, the Commission issued an 

Action Request to the Division requesting a response by January 7, 2008.  The Division 

reviewed the report and asked the Company for a meeting with the Division and other interested 

parties to address some issues raised by the Division and other parties.  The meeting has been 

delayed because of the holidays.  The meeting has been scheduled for the week of January 14, 

2007.  Consequently, the Division is requesting the Commission to extend the due date of the 

Division response to its Action Request to January 24, 2008 so that the Division can complete its 

analysis and report. 

 

CC: Rea Petersen, DPU 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

 Michele Beck, CCS 


